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ABSTRACT 
 

The San Francisco Estuary restoration community are currently engaged in a collaborative 
process to develop a Wetlands Regional Monitoring Program (WRMP), which serves to advance 
goals for regulatory needs and restoration project success. Tidal marsh scientists, regulators, 
community advocates and managers helped guide the development of the WRMP Program Plan, 
completed in April 2020. The Plan will help state agencies manage wetlands under the Clean 
Water Act, and support regulators and managers in evaluating the effectiveness of efforts to 
sustain healthy tidal marsh ecosystems. Moving forward, project partners have a roadmap for 
further development of a benchmark site network, implementing key monitoring 
recommendations, establishing program governance and administration, and developing the 
data management system. This talk will summarize current program development in this 
unique, collaborative effort, focusing on an overview of the WRMP, the development process, 
regulatory engagement, and an update on our science framework.  
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